
10th May 2019 

In maths we have continued our focus on money.  The children have practised subtracting one 

amount from another and then applied these skills when calculating change.  Nest week we 

will be moving on to time.   

This week in science we have explored how fossils are formed.  The children have produced 

some super work showing each stage of fossilisation.  

   

 

 

 

 

In English, we have thought about what it would be like if a Stone Age person came into the 

future and arrived in Alexander Hosea school.  After exploring how a newspaper is 

structured and written the children have presented their ideas in the style of a newspaper 

report. 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Tuesday 21st May – Sports Day.  To ensure an even amount of races for all children in years 3 

and 4 some races will be mixed boy and girl races.     

Due to changes with the home learning there will be no ‘Home Learning Grid’ next term, so an 

extension has been made to the current Term 5 home learning hand in date, which means 

children can hand in their work on Monday 20th May or Monday 17th June. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them – thank you. 


